
April 11, 2014

Rose Caterini, City Clerk
City of Hamilton
71 Main Street West
Hamilton, Ontario L8P 4Y5

Dear Rose Caterini,

Re: Correspondence from Carey deGorter, Director of Administration/Town Clerk,
Town of Caledon, dated March 24, 2014, regarding the Provincial Plan Review

Richmond
resolution:

Hill Town Council, at its meeting held on April 7, 2014, approved the following

"a) That the correspondence from Carey deGorter, Director of Administration/Town
Clerk, Town of Caledon, dated March 24, 2014, regarding the Provincial Plan
Review, be received;

b) That Richmond Hill Council not support Caledon Council's March 18, 2014
motion respecting the Provincial Plan Review;

c) That the Town Clerk circulates this motion to all persons circulated on the
Caledon motion."

In accordance with Council's directive, the foregoing Council resolution in this regard has
been forwarded to your attention, as well as a copy of the correspondence from the Town of
Caledon,

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of the Clerk at 905-771-8800.

Sincerely,

Donna L. McLarty
Town Clerk
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